Ever had trouble "getting into" the Word of God?

Few Bible students believe the Word is easy to read through. Why tackle the whole dinner when you need to taste a few bites? Let's face it, if you're not eating from the Word of God, you're starving.



But devouring it all for your daily nutrition is not necessary. "Taste and see that the Lord is good." (Psalm 34:8)

Pick up (for free) a small book on the back table. It has different titles; "Bible Promise Book", "God's Passion For You", etc. All have Bible verses by topic. Get your daily Bible nutrition needs met now!

COMING THIS FALL ... Sermons ... Good Ones!

DCC will be blessed this October in the worship when Pastor Appreciation Month is celebrated as Pastor McManus' 30 year Anniversary as Pastor at DCC. It could only be a "God thing" because no Pastor or congregation can plan on being together thirty years. A number of special worship participations are planned. On October 11th Pastor Greg Lucas of St. Paul's United Church of Christ, Crystal Lake, Illinois, will bring the message.

Pastor Lucas has known Pastor McManus during his entire tenure in Daleville. Pastor Lucas sees this event as a rare opportunity to speak about doing God's will together. November 1st, All Saints Day is a Sunday this year. As we remember all those faithful who have gone before us, Pastor McManus will share sermons that THEY felt were the best. Hear what the saints were glad to hear at DCC. This series will take DCC to Thanksgiving and Advent for the holidays. Blessings.

Speaking of Sermons--Pastor McManus' are Available
Pastor McManus' sermon reach is well beyond 14220 W. Daleville Rd.
The internet has made his sermons available and desirable in other
places. If you miss a sermon, you don't have to. If you want to
recommend one, you can. Check them out at dalevillechristian.org



Choir Rehearsals Beginning.. Thursday, Sept 3rd - 7p



September 2015

Return Service Requested

Non-Profit Org U.S. Postage PAID Permit No. 1 Daleville, IN

Stay Connected

Website: www.dalevillechristian.org
Facebook: Daleville Christian Church
Email: dalevillechristian@mac.com

September Newsletter

Our Staff

Gary McManus DalevillePastor1@mac.com Pastor

Linda Alexander DalevilleSecretary@mac.com Administrative Assistant

Nancy Brown Pianist

Christy Holbrook Choir Director & Organist If you are receiving the Daleville Christian Church Newsletter in error, or no longer wish to receive the newsletter, please contact the church office at: 765-378-7473 or email DalevilleSecretary@mac.com to be removed from the mailing list.

Contact Us

14220 W Daleville Rd PO Box 571 Daleville, IN 47334 (765) 378-7473 www.DalevilleChristian.org

Like us on Facebook

Join Us

Worship 9:30am Sunday School 10:45am

Daleville Christian Church's mission is to follow and invite others to follow Jesus
Christ and become disciples; to become new creatures in Christ; to build folks up in
love for His work; to proclaim the gospel to the world to the glory of God the Father
through Jesus Christ.